Eco —schools Meeting

EcoSchols
Silver Award

Date: Tuesday 17% May 2018

Attendees: Rebecca, Milo, Anna, Kyle, Daisy-Louise, Daniel, Kaiden,

Daisy, Lewis, Ben, Macie-leigh and Miss Waugh.

The Eco-team collected the entries from the Eco-code
competition and selected different elements from each.
We then as a group have created our school Eco-code.
This will be shared with each individual class and
displayed around school.

All members of the Eco-team are checking daily that
paper is recycled in the paper bins.

The school litter pickers will continue to reduce litter
around school. Some members have noticed litter in the
sensory garden so we will focus on this area.

The team would like all classes to visit the local allotment
in the summer term for gardening and Eco.

The children would like to develop the garden areas next
term so we will start a gardening club again at lunch times
once a week.

We will apply for the Green Flag Award.



